Rachel Patterson

From: Jerry Walker <jwalker@gdra.org>

Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 3:18 PM
To: Rachel Patterson

Subject: RE: Update: Grease Trap Ordinance

Rachel, thank you so much for keeping me advised on this issue. | truly believe this is both fare as well as
necessary. The association supports both the grease trap proposal and the new permit fee structure too. Please let me
know if there is anything else we can help with either in this regard or something else that comes up.

Sincerely,

Jerry Walker
Executive Director
GREATER DALLAS RESTAURANT ASSOCIATION

From: Rachel Patterson <rachelp@plano.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 1:31 PM
To: Jerry Walker <jwalker@gdra.org>

Subject: Update: Grease Trap Ordinance

Hilerry,

In the interest of keeping you in the loop, | wanted to give you a quick update on the liquid waste ordinance that
contains requirements for inspection of grease traps.

| presented the proposed revisions to the city council on Monday night. We will be taking the ordinance to the October
8, 2018 city council meeting for consideration with a proposed effective date of January 1, 2019.

Aside from the $50.00 permit fee and inspection the grease trap will receive, we believe the revised regulations will
have minimal impact on the restaurant’s operations, and like you, are optimistic that the inspection and education will
be beneficial to the operators, as we both know what a significant investment a grease trap is and how detrimental
failure of these devices can be.

We look forward to our continued great working relationship!

Kind Regards,
Rachel

Please take a moment to complete the City of Plano Customer Satisfaction Survey.
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